
 
 

MEMO 
 
TO: Sandpoint City Council 
FROM: Mayor Jeremy Grimm 
DATE: November 6, 2024 
SUBJECT: City Commission, Advisory Committee and Board Appointment(s) 
 
Following a review of applications and the recommendation of the City’s Urban Forester, 
based on their knowledge and experience and the needs and requirements of the 
Commission, I have appointed the following applicants to the new Urban Forestry 
Commission: 
 

Paige Belfry 3-year appointment 
Preston Andrews 3-year appointment  
Chase Youngdahl 2-year appointment 
Mose Dunkel 2-year appointment 
Geoff Gregory 1-year appointment 

 
Copies of their applications (and resumes, if provided) accompany this memo in the meeting 
packet. 
 
I sincerely appreciate their willingness to step forward and volunteer in this capacity to serve 
our community, and I thank you in advance for your consideration of the confirmation of their 
appointments. 


